Hi Harris.

The board meets on Sunday. I will ask about the July 19 date. It sounds reasonable, but I need to see if the movers and
shakers are around that weekend.

I will be at the Conference in June, and am encouraging other AY board members and congregants to attend too. It'll be
great to see the panels on display.

Thanks so very much.

Liz

On Mon, Apr 20, 2015 at 5:20 PM, Harris Gleckman <gleckman@mindspring.com> wrote:
Liz
Thanks for the email.

My summer plans are a bit up in the air, in part because we will have contractors working on our house
for most of the summer. However, | have agreed to come to an event on Sebago on July 18th. S0 one
possible date could be July 19t How does that sound ?

Adas Yoshuron could also check to the summer schedules of Gary Berenson (Maine Jewish Museum),
Fred and Marilyn Weinberg (Bath), Phyllis Garber-Jensen and Bonnie Faiman (Lewiston-Auburn), and
Marcia Lieberman (Bangor).

On a related matter -- DMJ has signed on as a co-sponsor of the Maine Jewish Life Conference (June 12-
14, 2015 at Colby College). The conference is a pluralistic opportunity for superior Jewish learning and
joyous celebration in central Maine. This conference brings Jews from across the region together in
order to gain familiarity with the jewels of Jewish civilization, convene with other Jews from around the
state, exchange best practices for crafting successful Jewish lives, and revel in Torah learning. The draft
conference program is now on their website . On its own, I hope that you able to join the conference.

As DMJ is one of the few state-wide Jewish organizations, the Conference also provides us an
opportunity to get important feedback and to solicit new volunteers for our project. I have arranged
yesterday to change part of the Sunday program (dropping my genealogy course) so that DMJ could host
an open planning meeting, bringing together DMJs coordinators with the attendees at the conference.
This Sunday 11:30am session would like DMJ share what we are doing on Maines Jewish history and
then invite conference participants to give us guidance on what they feel should be our program and
collection directions.

By the way the Conference will display all the history panels in the lobby.
Hope also to see you in Waterville,

Harris

From: yoshuron@gmail.com [mailto:yoshuron@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Adas Yoshuron
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 5:00 PM

To: Harris Gleckman

Subject: Event at Adas Yoshuron

Hi Harris.
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I hope you had a happy Pesach.

I would like to discuss some possible dates for an event to kick off our archiving efforts at Adas Yoshuron. The board was
thinking that sometime June-September (before the holidays) would be good since we have our summer residents here. Do
you have any idea how to start on this effort? We were thinking a Sunday afternoon or a Sunday brunch, with some panel
presenters from other shuls, and someone to speak about the project and about documentation.

Any idea when this might be able to happen? Can you suggest a few dates?
Thanks,

Liz

Liz Snider, Administrator

Adas Yoshuron Synagogue
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Rockland, Maine 04841

207.594.4523
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